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STATE OF MICHIGAN 

DEPARTMENT OF TREASURYRICK SNYDER NICK A. KHOURI 
GOVERNOR STATE TREASURER 

DATE: 	 April 30, 2018 

TO: 	 Jeff Cobb, Secretary of the Senate 

Gary Randall, Clerk of the House 

Ellen Jeffries, Director Senate Fiscal Agency 

Mary Ann Cleary, Director House Fiscal Agency 


FROM: 	 Eric Scorsone Deputy Treasurer, '7 5 

State/Local Finance 


SUBJECT: 	 Personal Property Audit Annual Report 

Section 927 of P.A. 107 of 2017 provides that: 

The department of treasury shall submit annual progress reports to the senate and 
House of Representatives standing committees on appropriations subcommittees on 
general government and the senate and house fiscal agencies, regarding personal 
property tax audits. The report shall include the number of audits, revenue generated, 
and number of complaints received by the department related to the audits. 

The purpose of this communication is to report that during calendar year 2017, the Department 
of Treasury did not conduct nor did the Department contract for the completion of any personal 
property tax audits. 

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at any time at 517-3 73­
4415 . 
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